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Subject: Rezoning Bylaw No. 7850,2007, Amendment Bylaw No.9124,2020 , Property 7008 Taft 
Drive

-----Original Message----- 
From: Trevor Jarabek
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2020 4:38 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning Bylaw No. 7850,2007, Amendment Bylaw No.9124,2020 , Property 7008 Taft Drive 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Sent from my iPad 

    Attn: Deanne Wasnik 
    Manager Of Developement Services 

   I , as being direct neighbour , my back yard to property, am against  rezoneing of property 7008 Taft Drive. 

   We purchased this beautiful property for the park like setting in the neighbour hood. We love the trees, I 
understand a few will come down as they are not safe, but to many would also cause safety concern for the trees 
left in surrounding property’s. Also they act as a sound barrier to the highway and also homes for the birds in area, 
such as an osprey family. 

        Also there would be more traffic , crime concern, privacy to my home and the overall of park like setting would 
be diminished to my yard. 

       I’m also worried about devaluation of my property. 

       And the lack of time you gave us to voice our opinions, I received letter yesterday, 24 hour notice, come on 

    In final I am against rezoneing!!! 

   Thank You for your time 

    Trevor Jarabek 
      Of 7033 Kennedy Crest. 
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